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TECHNICAL BULLETIN #143 
 
SUBJECT: Mandatory Upgrade of PosiChek3 

Titanium Software to USB Software 
 
DATE:     March 24, 2015 
 
PRODUCTS AFFECTED: All Honeywell/Sperian/Survivair SCBAs 
 
 
This Technical Bulletin requires all users of the Honeywell/Sperian/Survivair 
PosiChek3 Titanium software to upgrade their operating software and PosiChek 
hardware to the USB platform. 
 
This upgrade is only available through Honeywell Analytics. You must contact 
Honeywell Analytics for a Return Authorization Number to get your PosiChek 
upgraded. 
 
 
Please call: 800.711.6776 for details and pricing information. 
 
 
Mandatory Change: 
 
Customers purchasing or upgrading to the Honeywell Titan™ SCBA 2013 version 
must upgrade prior to receiving their SCBAs. 
 
All other SCBA users are required to upgrade at the next calibration of their 
PosiChek3 test bench. 
 
The PosiChek Titanium software will no longer be supported as of May 31, 2016. 


